
Dear Parents/Guardians,

I hope to provide you with ALL of the necessary information you will need to know for this upcoming

Wredling Redhawk football season. Our football schedule is on the Wredling website, but we’ll hand out

paper copies as well. Your child MUST have a current sports physical , signed co-curricular form, and

sports fees paid to play football

We play by IHSA football rules and are not restricted by weight class. We are doing something unique

this year that we feel will be very beneficial for the players. For the first time ever, we are running a

Junior Varsity and Varsity program, and are NOT playing by grade level. Every player makes the Wredling

football program. During the first two weeks of practice, we will determine who plays on JV or Varsity

based on work ethic, ability, and desire. We feel this is great for the players because they will be playing

with and against similar competition.

Home games are played on our game field along Kirk road. We travel as a team on a school bus to away

games. All players are expected to ride home on the return bus unless there is a “family situation” where

they need to go home with a parent or guardian, and we will NEED a note stating that your child will not

ride the bus back with us.

Academics/Discipline: Your child has chosen to be a student-athlete. We emphasize the “student” part of

this word. Our players need to have passed grades of a C or better in all classes or they need to meet

with a teacher to determine a remediation plan to get their grade up. Discipline is a MUST! Our players

SHOULD NOT receive any detentions or present any behavior issues to teachers, staff, or peers.

Team building: We will try to have opportunities to attend high school and college games together as a

team. Our first team building opportunity will be Aug. 27th. We are encouraging all players to attend the

St. Charles North Stars first home game vs. Palatine. The players will receive a FREE t-shirt, hot dog, and

have the opportunity to run through the tunnel prior to the game! We will keep you posted on other

opportunities.

We will post information on the Wredling website throughout the season, so please look there first to

answer any other questions.

We appreciate your support of Wredling Redhawk Football and look forward to a great season!

Coach Kohler

Coach Moody

Coach McPeak

Coach Lubas


